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Dear Animal Friends on Koh Samui,                                                                                 January 2017 
 
 

 

  
 

 

We hope you all had a good start into the new year 2017. 
For sure we are not the only ones hoping and looking 

forward to some sunshine ☺ 
 
We would like to THANK everyone who has supported us in 2016 and 
would like to say a big THANK-YOU to all those who have already 
shown us their continuous support in 2017! 
 
A VERY SPECIAL THANK-YOU to the Samui Buri Beach Resort-
Team in Maenam for their amazing donation of 30,000 Baht and the 
donated dog food – We are very happy and thankful! 
 
We would also like to say Thanks to the Conrad Koh Samui for their 
big towel donation! Especially in the rainy season, our sick and small 
dogs and cats appreciate a warm bed. Thanks to you many of them 
had not to shiver during the last few weeks and that definitely supports 
the healing process – THANK YOU! 
 

 

 

 

Operation list December 2016 
 

DOG (FEMALE) DOG (MALE) CAT (FEMALE) CAT (MALE) OTHER TOTAL 

117 13 12 7 21 170 
 

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can 
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly 
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged 
friends are most grateful for your contribution!   

 

Best wishes  

Brigitte and The DRCS - Team 
 

 

 



 


